
Dear Helen Haller Families, 

 

Thank you for sending your students this week! As I have 

walked through classrooms, there is joy and learning 

taking place. Our staff has done a tremendous job of 

keeping students engaged with some fun learning 

activities, cool art projects, and thoughtful gifts for home.  

I hope you and your family have some time together this 

winter break; whether it’s to go to a park, up to the snow, 

or having a family meal together. I hope your time with 

family and friends is restful and memorable. 

 

Sincerely, 
  
Rebecca Stanton – Principal 
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From the Principal 

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day—NO SCHOOL 

15 

WELCOME BACK! 08 
Board Meeting 
5:30 SHS Library 08  

JANUARY 

WINTER BREAK 
December 25th—January 5th 

Book club @ NOLS 

The First Cat in Space Ate Pizza 

Rats are eating the moon! Can 

the cat who has been bioengi-

neered to save the moon cross 

the universe and save the world? 

Will he ever get to eat pizza? 

 

https://www.nols.org/bookmagic/


Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney 

3rd grade:  Miller AND Nash —tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Caron, Klinger AND Tuttle—tied with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Forrest—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Minard 

3rd grade:  Burr, Lewis, Little, Rayburn, Riggs 

4th grade: Oberly 

5th grade: Castell, Danielson, Holt, Lancaster, Maynock 

12/11/23-12/15/23 

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

 

12 Days of Giving 

Helen Haller Elementary ‘12 days of giving’ was a great success! Thanks to our wonderful 

families for your generous contributions. We were able to help stock the shelves by  

donating 871lbs of non-perishable food items to the Sequim Food Bank.  

https://www.sequimfoodbank.org/
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The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event and assumes no responsibility for it. In considera-

tion of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of 

action filed in any court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys’ fees and judgments or awards.  



Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual 
orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria 
Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 
98382, 360-582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org  


